
CURATORIAL DEPARTMENT

June 26, 1979

Ms. Sina Brush
c/o Laura Gilpin, Photographer
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Brush:

I am sorry that you have not received a reply to your letter
¡.-before now. I have recently returned to the Museum after being 
away due to illness.

A copy of your letter was passed on to Mr. Lane, and we have 
learned within the past week that he has decided not to make a 
purchase.

To complete the acquisition arrangements for the four photographs 
which our Trustees voted to purchase from Miss Gilpin, could you 
send us an invoice in duplicate?

Miss Gilpin’s unpurchased prints will be returned to you shortly 
by insured mail. With best wishes.

Sincerely,

Stephen B. Jareq^ie 
Curator of Photography
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